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SENATE STANDING COMMITTEE ON LEGAL AND CONSTITUTIONAL AFFAIRS 

ATTORNEY-GENERAL’S DEPARTMENT 

Group 3 

Question No.  72 

Senator Ludwig asked the following question at the hearing on 24 February 2014: 

In your discussions with agencies, have there been any notable changes in FOI policies or practices under this 

government? 

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 

No.  

 

 

 


